
 
Dear Tim 
 
For your information 
1. The device was tested with the maximum output level. 
2. We'll provide new user manual as soon as we get it from our client. 
3. Since the device is going to be tested again, new test report will be 
submitted asap. 
 
Regards 
Emily 

To: TRJ@adelphia.net 
Subject: Further Review of Gemtek Technology Co., Ltd., FCC ID:  MXF-R910625 
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